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Comments: Dear Ms. Garcia,

My name is Ivaylo Stoilov and I live in Redwood City, California. Fly-fishing is an important bond between me and

my daughter Marina. Last July we had the most amazing day of fishing on Hot Creek. In the last 100 years we

have managed to severely damage the cold water fisheries. This is why Hot Creek felt so unique. I have never

seen so much trout aggressively feeding on hatches of multiple aquatic insects. This is a unique stream. We both

know that if something could go wrong it will go wrong. This resource needs to be cared for. Please do not allow

mining in the head waters.

Sincerely yours

Ivaylo Stoilov, MD


